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December 19, 2017 
 
48 Lions and 2 guests were present when Lion President Cindy Powell started the meeting at 6:00 PM. Lion 
Dick Tuttle led us in singing America and President Cindy led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
OUR GUESTS: Naomi Zickafoos, guest of Lion Herb and Eliza Baum, guest of Lion Marshall. 
 
OUR CONCERNS: 

 Lions Gary Warner, Dave White, and Tom Gustin continue to need our prayers.  

 Lion Bill Derringer is at home rehabbing from knee replacement surgery. 

 Lion Bob Ryan said his shoulder surgery went well and he is also in rehab. 

 Lions Derek Routte and Gene Oliver also need our prayers. 

 The family of former Lion Warden Seymour thanked us for putting up flags at his calling hours. 
   

GOOD NEWS: Lion Emilie Kemper graduated from The Ohio State University this past weekend. 
Congratulations Lion Emilie! Lion Melinda Stephens is going to be a great grandmother! 
 
OUR MEAL: Poland Park Pasta, tossed salad, garlic bread, and Klondike bars for dessert. 

 
OUR COOKS: Lions Joe Sharp, Emmitt Hempstead, Brett Sharp, and Janie 
Demint. Lion Joe also thanked Lions Jerry Powers, Arlan Cox, Sam Creech, 
and Neal Senff for their cleaning in preparation for tonight's meeting. 
 
SECRETARY'S REPORT: Lion Joy said she is now collecting dues from those 
in arrears and she has two cards at the back table awaiting signatures. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT: Lion Becky Hines had nothing to report. 
 
TAILTWISTER REPORT: Lion Dave Weber took in $32.10 in "donations". 
 
SONG: The 12 Days of Christmas.  
 

http://www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/chillicotheoh%3c


LEO CLUB: Lion Mike Hathaway announced that on January 11th at 11:00 AM, there will be a special ceremony 
at Zane Trace Middle School to present the Leo Club Certificate of Organization and to recognize Leo Club 
members and officers. Lion Rhonda Campbell, Global Membership Team Leader for Leo Clubs, will preside 
over the ceremony. Lion Mike would like to see a good turnout and wear your red coats! 
 
CALENDAR:   

December 26-No Meeting. 
January 2-No Meeting. 
January 11-Leo Club Ceremony. 
January 15- ML King Day --Flags. 
January 29-Feed Hope Clinic. 
February 1-Zone 9 meeting at Waverly. 
February 5- Blood Drive. 
February 24- District 13 OH6 Cabinet Meeting. (We are hosting). 

 
 

 
DRAWINGS:  

 Weekly: Lion Dawn Sorensen was not present so...$20.00 next week.  

 50/50:  Lion Cindy Powell won $22.00. 

 George’s Christmas Kids:  Lion Joy Cox won $16.00. 

 JOKER:  Lion Sam Creech had the lucky ticket. From a deck of 49 cards, he pulled the Queen of Hearts 
and missed out on $127.00. He took home a nice candle instead. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



GEORGE'S KID'S CHRISTMAS PROJECT:  
We met at the club at 9:00 AM Friday. Lions Fred and Emmitt 
Hempstead brought a large covered trailer. 15 bikes were loaded into 
our pickups. We then formed a "bucket brigade" and loaded 19 bags of 
presents and all the non perishable food items. By 9:20 we were on our 
way to the Early Childhood Development Center at Ohio University 
Chillicothe. By 9:55 the trailers and trucks were empty and we were 
headed home.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each of the 5 adopted families also received a food voucher to buy perishable foods at Taylor's IGA that totaled 

$3100.00. 

 

Left to Right-Lions Stewart Skinner, Melinda Stephens, Brett Sharp, Sam Creech, Linn Davey, Mike Hathaway, Arlan Cox, 
Neal Senff, Joe Sharp, Roger Geise, Jerry Powers, Emmitt Hempstead, Fred Hempstead. Missing from the picture were Lions AJ 
Hamburger, Gene Donahue, and President Cindy Powell. 
 

George's wife, Ann Davis said   "I can tell you that Geo would be absolutely overjoyed by the success of this project. A 
huge thank you to everyone who donated to the project in his honor and to all who did the shopping, wrapping and will 
be delivering food and packages, just be assured Geo is smiling that big smile and looking down on you all with love and 
happiness". 
 

"AJWDBYLIA"!  
(Another Job Well Done By Your Lions In Action)! George Davis 

  

https://www.facebook.com/ann.davis.1088?fref=ufi


CHRISTMAS HUMOR: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Merry Christmas! See you on January 9th! 


